From: myc001@comcast.net

**Sent:** Tuesday, April 13, 2010 6:43 AM **To:** secretary <a href="mailto:secretary@CFTC.gov">secretary@CFTC.gov</a>

Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Michael Barrows 1540 Linda Mar Blvd. Pacifica, CA 94044-4329

April 13, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

I encourage the CFTC to adopt the Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits before volatile fuel prices further harm the country's already weakened economy.

Sincerely,

Michael Barrows 650-359-1728